Academy
Transformation
Trust

12" June 2012

Consultation on whether Queensway Community Junior School should become an Academy

Following on from the letter you received on the 10" February from the Chair of Governors about
Queensway Community Junior School becoming an Academy, the proposed sponsor, Academy
Transformation Trust, and the Governors would like to invite you to a consultation meeting on 27%
June at 2.30pm —3.15pm.

This meeting will allow you to find out more about:

e the proposed sponsor Academy Transformation Trust

e academies

e why this is being considered and what the benefits would be
e the proposed name and uniform.

How to take part in the consultation process

We welcome your views as to whether the school should change to academy status. Please join us
on 27" June at 2.30pm — 3.15pm at Queensway Community Junior School to find out more and tell
us what you think.

This letter is part of a formal consultation process which runs from 12" June 2012 to 13" July 2012.
If you would like to respond, please email dm.preshaw@academytransformation.co.uk or write to us
at Academy Transformation Trust, Room 713, One Victoria Square, Birmingham B1 1BD.

Yours faithfully,
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Chief Executive Chair of Governors

Academy Transformation Trust


mailto:dm.preshaw@academytransformation.co.uk

